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Hi, 

I recommend that diversity, equity and inclusion education and training be explicitly included in the 
examples in paragraph 2.2.6 of the exposure draft, as part of the requirements for professionalism 
education in the USQS. In addition, I recommend that question 48 in the “FAQs on the U.S. Qualification 
Standards” document be updated to address only ethics and not discuss diversity as excluded from 
professionalism topics. 

  

Robert Eaton, MAAA 

 


